
PENNSYLVANIA 
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265 

January 30, 2006 

IN REPLY PLEASE 
REFER TO OUR FILE 

DOCUMENT 
A-31 i 343 

A-311343 [-0002 
JONATHAN S MARASHLIAN ESQ 
THE HELEIN LAW GROUP PC 
8180 GREENSBORO DRIVE 
SUITE 700 
MCLEAN VA 22102 

Re: Application of DSCI Corporation for approval to offer, render, fumish or supply telecommunication services 
as a Reseller of Interexchange Toll Services to the Public in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 

Application of DSCI Corporation for approval to offer, render, fumish or supply telecommunication 
services as a Competitive Local Exchange Carrier to the Public in the service area of Verizon Pennsylvania, 
Inc. in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Marashlian: 

By Order entered August 26, 2005, at Docket Nos. A-311343 and A-344343F0002, the Commission 
approved the applications of DSCI Corporation (Company) to provide service to the public in the Commonwealth of 
Pcnnsyivania as a Reseller of Toll Services and as a Competitive Local Exchange Carrier. On January 18, 2006, the 
Company filed Tariff Telephone-Pa. P.U.C. No. 1 and Tariff Telephone-Pa. P.U.C. No. 2 with effective dates of 
January 20, 2006. 

This letter is to notify you that TariffTelephone-Pa. P.U.C. No. 1 and Tariff Telephone-Pa. P.U.C. 
No. 2 have been permitted to become effective. This pennission does not constitute a determination that the tariffs arc 
just, lawful, or reasonable, but only that suspension or further investigation does not appear to be warranted at this lime. 

The Company is also directed to add its Pennsylvania tariffs to its website within thirty (30) days from 
the dale ofthis letter. Upon placing the tariffs on its website, the Company shall contact Cyndi Page 
(717-787-5722; cypage@state.pa.us) of the Commission's Communications Office to inform her of the tariffs' website 
address. In order to maintain a true and accurate representation ofits tariffs on file with the Commission, the Company 
should continually update its tariffs whenever supplemental revisions arc approved by the Commission. 

If the Company does not maintain a website, the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission will host its 
tariffs on the Commission's website. Contact Cyndi Page for instructions on how to have your tariffs and/or tariff 
supplcment(s) added to the Commission's website. 

The detennination to permit the tariffs to become effective is without prejudice to any complaint timely 
filed against the proposed tariffs. 

cc: Sean Dandley, President 
Kerry Klinefelter, FUS 
Kathy Aunkst, Secretary's Bureau 

James J. McNult< 
Secretary 
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